Dear Susan
 
I thank you for your patience as our juror reviewed the artworks for the upcoming Continuum Exhibition.  We received over 100 individual artwork for our juror to curate and we are proud of the exhibition he has created to be displayed this January.  
 
We are happy to announce that your work has been selected for the exhibition. Mr. Nelson, the juror, has selected to following pieces for inclusion into Continuum: The BFSDoArt Alumni Biennial:

Susan-Harm0n
-before-her-mind-broke-
mixed-on-canvas-24x30

Susan-Harmon
-i-am-nobody
-mixed-on-paper-30x40

Susan-Harmon-
she-noticed-the-sun-
mixed-on-paper-30x40
 
 
I have attached the prospectus to this e-mail with dates that accepted works are due, exhibition opening, exhibition closing and shipped work return dates. The prospectus also includes notations on how best to ship your work or drop it off as well as professional displaying methods.
 
I am very happy to be working with you on this exhibition and if there is anything you may need, please let me know. If you plan to drop off your work in person, we can accommodate that. Please feel free to send me over an e-mail with your plans and we can arrange a date for us to meet at the Center for Art & Theatre.
 
Please remember that the art works selected for the exhibition should arrive at Georgia Southern by or before January 4th, 2015.
 
Thank you again and please feel to contact me if you encounter any issues or have any questions.

Anthony Faris

Gallery Director and Assistant Professor
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